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Headteacher – Ms E Ellis BA, MA 
 

13th December 2022 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

Thank you for your co-operation during the recent cold weather. We will keep the situation under review 

and adjust as needed.  As we approach the end of term, I am writing to update you on arrangements and to 

wish you a safe and peaceful break.  

 

• Christmas lunch will be served on Monday 19th for Years 7 and 8 and Tuesday 20th December for 

Years 9, 10, 11 and sixth form. We hope as many students as possible will take part in this traditional 

event.  As previously explained, there will be no other food available at lunchtime in the canteen on 

these days 

• On Monday 19th, Years 9 and 10 will be taking part in a PSHE activity called ‘Alive and Well’. On this 

day students should come to school in PE kit as they will be involved in various physical activities. 

• On Tuesday 20th, Years 7 and 8 will be taking part in the same activity and should wear PE kit to 

school on that day. 

• On the evening of Tuesday 20th, the Christmas Concert will take place in the school hall at 7pm. We 

look forward to seeing as many of you as possible there; make sure you have your tickets in advance 

as there will be no tickets available on the door. 

• Wednesday 21st December is the last day of term and school will end at 12.10pm. This will be a 

House Day in keeping with tradition, and will be a non-uniform day with Christmas jumpers as an 

option.  Students are asked to contribute £1 which will go to support the local homelessness charity, 

‘Feed Up, Warm Up’. 

 

The new term will begin for all students on Friday 6th January 2023 at 8.30am. 

 

It only remains for me to thank you for your support during this term and to wish you a restful and happy 

break, with all good wishes for a peaceful 2023.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ms E Ellis 

Headteacher 
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